resluxeria

Phone: (02) 9481 4330

Email: patriciamwatts@bigpond.com

4th August, 2015

Beasy Pty Ltd., P.O. Box 2769, NORTH PARRAMATTA N.S.W. 1750

Dear Brett,

RE: Replacement of Asbestos Hall Roof

On behalf of the Beecroft Presbyterian Church Committee of Management, I wish to express our appreciation for the excellent outcome for the replacement of the asbestos hall roof. The general consensus of opinion stated the colour selected blended well with the tree scape of the area.

The tradesmen working on the project were professional and did not create any unnecessary noise i.e. shouting or yelling. The grounds were left clean of debris and rubbish. A special thank you for the replacement of the turf in the lower garden area – Barry Hoschke is following instructions regarding keeping the new turf wet but not soaked.

Once again thank you for a job well done and also for the timely completion of the project in your stated time of 5 to 10 working days – even allowing for the rain and wind.

Yours faithfully,

Patricia M. Watts

Church Treasurer